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To whom it may concern 
MAY, 2020 
 
It is a greeting from Lʼattrait Property Development Inc.  
To all our valued customers, we update our PJ status, and hot news in Phnom Penh city.  
 
Topics of this month are,  
◎Updating construction situation 
◎Impact of the COVID-19 in Cambodia 
 
-/-/-/-/-/-/-/-/-/-/-/-/-/-/-/-/-/-/-/-/-/-/-/-/-/-/-/-/-/-/-/-/-/-/-/-/-/-/-/-/-/-/-/-/-/-/-/- 
 
◎About construction situation 
 

 
It has been started framing work for 26th floor. 
Also, we are doing interior works from lower level at 
the same time. 
 
There is a long vacation for Khmer New year in every 
April ordinally. 
We usually had to have worried about the possibility 
that construction will be late due to the holiday.  
However, work progress has been well as for now.  
 
 

Also, Cambodia is exactlly “dry season”, it means the hottest time now.  
There was planned electric control by Cambodian government in last summer, but it 
seems nothing for this year.  
 



 
 

Lʻattrait BOEUNG KENG KANG Update No.８ 

 
 
◎Impact of the COVID-19 in Cambodia 
 
COVID-19 has still spread to many countries and effects on a lot of things, but as of 20th 
May, it is reported that there is no new patients with this virus in Cambodia.  
Our staffs feel that citizens of Phnon Penh get back their daily lives slowly.  
However, Cambodia has not lifted the restriction of entering Cambodia from America or 
Europian countries.  
It can be easily expected that there is a posibility of still remaing influence on something 
from now on.     
 
From Cambodian government, it has been issued 14-day quarantine orders to all people 
who have moved across provinces, during Khmer New year and ever.  
It gets the reason of a delay of several days in April and effected on our construction 
schedule.  
We expect the posibility that we might have to extend the schedule a few days more 
because of late for importing materials, or restricted of activities with other countries. 
 
We are sure to work closely together with the construction company to minimize the 
damage for everything. 
 
Thank you for reading, and hope you to stay safe. 
Sincerely Yours,  

Lʼattrait Property Development Inc. 


